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Liska’s Limericks—by Resident Jim Liska  

We have amongst us a long-term Resident named Celine,  

who always keeps her living quarters squeaky clean!  

She hails from a friendly city named Foley; 

and craves foods such as macaroni and guacamole, 

Amazingly, she is now just learning to play Bridge—how keen!  

Families have the right to meet with 

other family members at The Glenn 

Minnetonka. We have reserved the Chapel every   

second Wednesday of the Month at 5:00pm. Please 

note this meeting is not attended by a staff person,  

unless requested by the families participating.   

Cindy Ehlen, Director of Resident Services, is the 

designated staff member to provide support and         

follow-up as needed. She is happy to assist with                                   

coordinating a speaker if there is interest in a particular 

topic. Please contact Cindy Ehlen at  952-345-4408                                               

or at Cehlen@greatlakesmc.com if you have any 

questions. Thank you to all of our families!!!  

Celebrating Jen— 7 years with Great Lakes!  

Our Campus Administrator, Jen brings 
almost 20 years of leadership experience. 
After graduating with a Bachelor’s Degree 
in Therapeutic Recreation, Jen began her 

career in Myrtle Beach, SC.  Jen joined the Glenn                 
Catholic Senior Communities family in 2015 as                    

Resident Services Director at The Glenn Hopkins and 
became their Campus Administrator in 2018.   Forever 

passionate about serving older adults and their                    
families, Jen’s top priority is to ensure that all residents 
receive exceptional customer service and a high quality 
of care.  Jen is thrilled to have the opportunity to work 
with the great team of professionals and the wonderful 
residents and families of The Glenn Minnetonka., and 

joined us here in October 2021! We are so glad to  
have you here with us as our leader!  
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Welcome  New Glenn Minnetonka     

Staff Members:  

· Kotah Chapo - Housekeeping 

· Abigail Weah - Resident                  

Assistant 

· Nely Zuo – Resident 

Assistant  
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Current open beds include: 

· One long rectangular bed, located along the 

AL Garage, lower sun exposure  

· One smaller rectangular bed, located along 

the fence outside AL Garage, medium sun 

exposure 

· One raised bed, located next to Excelsior 

Dining Room windows, high sun exposure 

Please contact Alissa to reserve a bed:        

952-345-4422 or advorak@greatlakesmc.com  
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